
 

 

Newsletter 

Friday, 17th May 

Y6 

Well done to our Y6 children this week for their hard work and 

determination during the SATS. Thank you very much for your support. 

The children will have a well-deserved treat at Larry's Lanes on 

Wednesday 22nd May.  

Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners. As 

well as having 100% attendance, they 

have also demonstrated our 

Commando Joe ‘Excellence’ 

character value. 

 

Author Event - Y4 and Y5 
Cathy Fitzgerald will be hosting an event in school on Thursday 13th June. There will be 
opportunity for the children to buy a book and have it dedicated on the day. If any other children 
would like to purchase a signed copy, please let Mrs Keen know via the school office.  

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 24th May – School Closes for 

Half-Term Holiday (closed for two 

weeks) 

Monday 10th June – School Reopens 
 

Assessments  

Y1 Phonics 
Screening 
Check 

10th-14th June 

Y4 
Multiplication 
Tables Check 

10th-14th June 

 

Aspire2Be 
In collaboration with Maritime UK, and in celebration of the 
International Day for Women in Maritime, our Year 4 children virtually 
welcomed a number of maritime professionals into their classrooms 
today. The children had the opportunity to learn about jobs at sea from 
an all-female panel of maritime professionals through a fun and 
interactive game called, ‘What’s My Line?’ They got to meet a Deck 
Officer, a Boat Builder and a Port Manager. The volunteers talked further 
about their jobs, touching on what they do, the subjects they use in their 
roles/the subjects they enjoyed at school and what they enjoy most 
about their careers. This experience allowed us to challenge stereotypes, 
expand our horizons and learn about the diverse and exciting world of 
maritime careers. 

 

Red Sky Foundation 

Please see below a communication from Red Sky Foundation: 
 

Red Sky Foundation has been able to secure extra places in the Mini & 
Junior Great North Run, on Saturday 7th September.  Every year the 
places get snapped up straight away, so we’re extremely lucky to have 
access to the spaces; they are limited so its first come first served, but 
one thing for sure those taking part will have such a brilliant time 
representing school and #TEAMREDSKY.  
 

Please see the link anyone interested in signing their children up for a bib 
number.  
 

MINI AND JUNIOR GREAT NORTH RUN 2024 | Red Sky 

Foundation (enthuse.com) 

Fens Science Selfie Competition 2024 

 

 

 

 

After last year’s amazing Science 'Selfie' entries we have decided to run 

the Science ‘selfie’ competition again as part of Science Week. It is an 

excellent way for children to identify what Science looks like, not just in 

the form of an experiment but in everyday life. The children will need to 

take a selfie (who doesn't like a selfie?!) with the caption, 'This is Science 

because...' 

 

https://register.enthuse.com/ps/event/MINIJNRGNR2024
https://register.enthuse.com/ps/event/MINIJNRGNR2024

